
  

 

  
 

Just Eat Takeaway.com (UK): - Change of Nationality status to 
Netherlands 

Treatment in FTSE Indices 

03 August 2021 

Further to the FTSE Russell announcement on 19 July 2021 and in accordance with FTSE's Nationality 

rules, Just Eat Takeaway.com will change nationality status from UK to Netherlands. 
 
The nationality change will become effective on Monday 20 September 2021 (i.e. after close of business 
on Friday 17 September 2021) in line with the next index review. 
 
Please note: Membership changes to the FTSE UK Index Series will be announced on Wednesday 1 

September 2021. 
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